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Christmas Service at Nottage  

On 4th December, 2011 
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Rev. Ann Peart, General Assembly Presidnt’s visit to South East 

Wales Unitarian Society at Penrhiw Chapel, St. Fagans   
on 15th October, 2011 
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District Rally to Trecynon, Aberdare   

on 3rd July, 2011 
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Annual General Meeting at Nottage    

on 21st May, 2011 
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Sarah Boyce, outgoing District President and Phillip Griffiths, President 
2011 to 2013. 

 


